
The Panama-Pacific Dental Congress. 

As one of the attractions of the Panama Pacific Inter-
national. Exposition, a Dental Congress, international in 
character, to be known as the Panama Pacific Dental Congress, 
is to be held in San Francisco, California, beginning on the 
last Monday in August, 1915, and continuing for ten days. 

A Committee of Organization has been perfected, inclu-
ding representatives from the Pacific Coast States—Ca-
lifornia, Oregon, Washington, Utah, Idaho, Colorado and 
Arizona. 

This committee is now actively engaged in perfecting the 
work of organization, including the establishment in every 
State of the United States and every foreign country, where 
dental organizations are known to exist, of Executive Com-
mittees, which will be empowered to promote the business 
of the Congress by bringing it to the attention of their Na-
tional, State and Local Societies, and securing memberships 
and contributions to the program. 

The American Society of Orthodontists and the National 
Dental Association, of the United States of America, have 
already made arrangements to meet in San Francisco in 1915 
as parts of the Congress, and invitations will be extended 
to other dental societies to take similar action. 

The Panama Pacific Dental Congress is the first organi-
zation to apply to the Exposition management for space 
for exhibits and to ask that a definite time be set aside for 
its meeting. 
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Manufacturers of dental goods have signified their inten-
tion to maintain during the Congress the greatest exhibi-
tion of dental supplies ever held; ample space for this pur-
pose has already been promised by the Exposition autho-
rities, and we are assured of their hearty co-operation in all 
things pertaining to the success of the Congress. 

The membership fee has been fixed at ten dollars, and the 
finances of the Congress are being cared for by a corporation 
formed within the Committee of Organization, and known 
as the „Pacific Dental Congress Commission of 1915." 

Over $ 8000.00 has already been subscribed for promotion 
purposes by the dentists and dental societies of the Pacific 
Coast States, and this fund will be increased by many thou-
sands of dollars before the Congress meets. 

Ample funds for the promotion of the Congress are assu-
red, and in due time Committees on Local Arrangements, 
Transportation, Exhibits, Clinics, Program, etc., will be 
appointed, and everything possible will be done to ensure 
the success of the Congress and make it in attendance and 
scientific and professional interest the greatest dental con-
gress ever held. 

The whole world is coming to San Francisco in 1915 to 
participate in and enjoy the Panama Pacific International 
Exposition, which will commemorate the completion of the 
world's engineering masterpiece, the Panama Canal. 

Never in the history of the profession has there been so 
auspicious a time for holding •a great dental congress, 
and the Panama Pacific International Exposition Company 
and the Committee of Organization of the Panama Pacific 
Dental Congress unite in a cordial invitation to the members 
of the dental profession to come to San Francisco in 1915 to 
attend the Congress and view the wonders of the Exposition 
and Pacific Coast of the United States of America. 


